
To All My Wonderful Patients, 

 Nearly 30 years ago I began my amazing journey of providing OB-Gyn 

care to many remarkable women in this area such as yourself. I was truly 

blessed to have the opportunity to care for you and to guide you in your 

healthcare needs, and I was deeply honored to earn your trust and respect. 

Simply stated, I could not have asked for a more interesting, challenging, and 

rewarding career, nor could I have dreamed of having nicer patients. 

Moreover, my colleagues at Dr. Kathy Wolf's practice have been a sheer 

delight to work with, and Dr. Wolf herself has been a true inspiration and a 

real friend.  Now, however, it is time for me to close this chapter of my 

professional life. Accordingly, effective immediately, I will discontinue seeing 

patients and will instead embark on my new venture of focusing solely on 

teaching, assisting, and mentoring medical students. 

 I am sincerely sorry for the inconvenience this change may cause you. 

Please rest assured, however, that my fellow doctors at Dr. Wolf's practice 

will continue to provide you with the finest medical care you can find. 

Therefore, please don't hesitate to contact our front desk and schedule your 

next appointment at your earliest convenience. 

 I wish you good health and best wishes, and I thank you from the 

bottom of my heart for the extraordinary privilege of allowing me to be your 

doctor. 

       Sincerely, 

        

Carolyn F. Davis, M.D. 


